Notice of Change/Withdrawal

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Impaired Practitioners Program
RULE NO.:

RULE TITLE:

64B31-10.001
Impaired Practitioners Committee's Policies & Guidelines

NOTICE OF CORRECTION

Notice is hereby given that the following correction has been made to the proposed rule in Vol. 41 No. 186, September 24, 2015 issue of the Florida Administrative Register.

The Notice of Proposed Rule published on September 24, 2015, in the Florida Administrative Register (FAR) listed the date of publication of the notice of rule development in FAR as January 7, 2015. The notice of rule development was also published in FAR in Vol. 41, No. 172, on September 3, 2015.

THE PERSON TO BE CONTACTED REGARDING THE PROPOSED RULE IS: Diane Dennin, (850)245-4025, or Diane.Dennin@flhealth.gov.
